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Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 10:24 AM
To: Amy Brandoli
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Representation and Advocacy, December 2017 
  

 

Representation & Advocacy 

December 2017 

  

Public comment open for AS 5216 - Design of post-installed 
and cast-in fastenings in concrete 

& 
Call for member to represent National Precast on ME-029 

The ME-029 committee is currently finalising its review of AS 5216 - Design of post-installed 
and cast-in fastenings in concrete. The standard has been released for public comment, 

which closes on 15th January 2018. Note that the scope for AS 5216 was narrow; 
effectively upgrading the standard to an AS. NP members may wish to review the draft and 

provide comment to Standards Australia. 

While the committee has undertaken the majority of work on AS 5216, it also covers a 
broad range of other standards (which can be reviewed here). National Precast is seeking 
suitably qualified nominations from Precaster and Supplier members for this committee. 
 
Is likely that the committee would meet 2-3 times per year in Sydney/Melbourne (Skype also 
available). Please be advised that Standards Australia does not provide travel and 
accommodation expenses for the members attending the meeting; however it arranges 
lunch and refreshments during the meeting.  

Expression of interest form 
Nominee responsibilities 

Please forward expressions of interest to Sean before Monday 18th Dec  
  




